
Date: 15/04/2020

To,
The General Manager,
BSE Limited,
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,
Dalal Street
Mumbai 400001

BSE Scrip Code: 500246

Sub: Corporate announcement under Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulation, 2015 for lockdown
enforced by Central Government due to prevention and spreading of COVID 19.

Dear Sir,

Pursuant to Regulation 30 SEBI (LODR) Regulations 2015, read with Part B of the schedule III of the
SEBI (LODR) Regulations 2015 and in view of the nationwide lockdown up to 3rd May 2020 enforced by
Central Government due to prevention and spreading of COVID 19.

We would like to inform you that, our Registered Office and Plant will be materially impacted due to
the said shutdown until the lockdown is lifted by the Central Government and the expected financial
impact of this lockdown is not ascertainable at this stage and Company will update the BSE Limited
about further developments.

You are requested to taken on record the above said announcement for your reference.

FOR ENVAIR ELECTRODYNE LTD

SD/-
ANKITA TRIVEDI
COMPANY SECRETARY &
COMPLIANCE OFFICER


